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We had a light agenda at the March Area Committee Meeting (ACM), 
which allowed everyone the opportunity to participate in our two discussion 
topics. And you had a lot to say! We will continue talking about the 
technological needs of the Area for at least another month before an ad hoc 
committee is formed to look deeper. And the finance committee asked to 
hear pros and cons of offering group treasurers the option to receive emailed 
contribution receipts rather than mailed hard copies.  Not only were we all 
reminded of the spiritual value of self-support, but the discussion was 
helpful in terms of things to consider as this option becomes available. Stay 
tuned.  And if you have any further thoughts to share, you can always do so 
under What’s On Your Mind or directly with our Treasurer, Chris H.   
 
By the time you read this, we will have had our first Assembly of the year 
where we fully informed our delegate, Joann L., before sending her off to 
the General Service Conference in NY.  I absolutely love our process and all 
your participation is what makes it such a spiritual experience. Now is a 
good time to get group consciences on the motions that we will continue to 
discuss (and possibly vote on) during the business meeting at the Post-
Conference Assembly in May.   
 
In service and gratitude, 
Jennifer B., Area Chair 
 
 

 

2017 POST-CONFERENCE ASSEMBLY  
Saturday, May 13, 2017,  8:00 am – 5:00 pm 
401 Martin St., Lakeport, CA 
ASL available for Delegate’s Report 2:15-3:45 pm  
 


